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1. Filed the Table Officers Report: 
 
2. Selected four candidates to the John Huntley Memorial Internship Program; 

 
3. Approved a recommendation that the President of the NSTU draft a letter of support to the NEA (National 

Education Association) of the U.S. in solidarity of their efforts to protect the right of the Collective Bargaining 
process. 

 
4. Approved a recommendation from the Finance & Property Committee regarding the purchasing of gift/prizes 

for Professional Association Conferences. 
 
5. Approved the draft budget to go forward to Annual Council 2011 for 2011-2012 with a recommendation that it 

be adopted. 
 
6. Discussed the Governance Renewal Committee Report approving revisions to RRC Operational Procedures, 

RRC Constitution and NSTU Operational Procedures.  
 
7.  Received the Nominating Committee Report: 

 Selected a member to serve on the Sheonoroil Board of Directors: 

 Approved three Resolutions to be forwarded to Annual Council 2011 regarding Provincial Executive Term 
of Office. 

 
8. Approved a recommendation that an ad hoc Committee be formed to study APSEA concerns. 
 
9. Approved the February 2011 version of the Cumberland Local Constitution. 
 
10. Approved an amendment to Operational Procedures 4 (ii) (b) – NSTU Committees. 
 
11. Approved an amendment in Regulation 4 (2a) of the Teachers’ Pension Act approving renewal of a Flexible 

Pension Option 
 
12. Approved one Local Service Award be granted at Annual Council 2011. 
 
13. Approved a recommendation that the present Leadership Institute be changed to a three-year Curriculum 

Based Leadership Skills Development Institute. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


